TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

I'm an Internist in Houston with a pressing suggestion: There are companies (with which I have NO affiliation) that manufacture Far UVC lighting, including portals that can be installed in the entryways of businesses, churches, hospitals/operating rooms, schools, nursing homes, movie theaters, cruise ships, airplanes, airports, subways, vehicles, warehouses, food production facilities and more RIGHT NOW. It kills 99.9% of all pathogens, including COVID-19. They (and many other companies) also make Far UVC lightbulbs that can be retrofitted into EVERY recessed light fixture as well as units that can be installed in the ceiling AC vents. These also emit Far UVC light to sterilize surfaces and the air in the rooms. 

Far UVC (wavelength 207-222 nm) is harmless to humans, unlike other ultraviolet ray devices used for germicidal purposes (wavelength 254 nm), because they can't penetrate cells, meaning they can't cause cancer, cataracts, etc. Check out the research:

https://www.nature.com/articles/s41598-018-21058-w

https://www.crr.columbia.edu/research/using-power-light-preventing-airborne-spread-coronavirus-and-influenza-virus

https://abcnews.go.com/Health/ultraviolet-light-fight-spread-coronavirus/story?id=70170111

https://www.sciencedaily.com/releases/2020/04/200414173251.htm

What I propose is that we have the aforementioned establishments remove their current lighting and replace it with Far UVC lighting. The portals can be installed in the doorways of some such as schools, hospitals, airport gates, churches and nursing homes. If I were a business, I'd install a portal and the other lighting as a competitive marketing strategy, "It's safe to shop here!" And this is much cheaper than all of the testing, morbidity and mortality due to influenza and other viral infections, bacterial infections (including TB and MRSA) and fungal infections, hospitalizations, bankruptcies, suicides due to financial struggles and, of course, funeral expenses. And there would be much less concern about multi-drug resistance. Plus, antibiotics aren’t always harmless. People have died while taking them because of anaphylactic reactions, Clostridia Difficile pseudoenterocolitis and other side effects. The government can offer tax credits for companies who retrofit lighting with far UVC lighting. 

Think of how this would prevent other pandemics and epidemics like our seasonal flu, MRSA outbreaks, etc. And think of the savings when sick days plummet and productivity soars. 

I can envision a new world where all lighting is replaced with far UVC so that we are no longer vulnerable to viral, fungal, and bacterial pathogens, to bioterrorism, and to multi-drug resistance. 

Here's a link to one such company: https://healthelighting.com/ Their products page: https://healthelighting.com/pages/products

There are many other companies like this one!

PLEASE consider this approach because it's one that will get us all back to work NOW and SAFELY! And PLEASE interview experts on this technology. THIS IS THE ANSWER! PLEASE be my voice.

Thanks for all you do,

Elisa Ribelles-Medhus, M.D.
emedhus@gmail.com
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